SPRINGS MENNONITE CHURCH



June 10, 2018

Fellowship and food in the basement 9:00 A.M.
Sunday School 9:30 A.M.
Worship Service 10:30 A.M.

"For the Lamb...will lead them to springs of living water." Revelation 7:17

Welcome/Lighting of the Peace Lamp

Call to Worship

Congregational Singing

Affirmation of Faith

Prayer Blessing for Naomi Tice

Giving of Tithes and Offerings*

*Children are invited to come forward with the ushers to collect a special offering for MCC's *My Coins Count*.

Sharing of Life in the Congregation

Message - The Christian Life Through Music

Benediction

Sending Song

**Please sign the registries that you will find on the back of the bench in front of you as you welcome those sitting near you. Blue prayer request forms can be placed in the offering plate to be shared during the worship service.

Worship Leader: Julia Tice Sermon: Harry Mimna
Song Leader: Naomi Tice Video: Laban Tice
Sound Room: Noel Livengood Accompanist: Dixie Otto

Springs Mennonite Church Vision Statement

We, the Springs congregation, have been changed by Jesus Christ. Saved by His love and forgiveness, we are empowered to carry forth His ministry, through obedience, teaching, service, and healing. Reaching out to all people, by faith we journey together praying, worshiping, and making disciples. By our living in the Spirit, we reflect His love, joy, hope, and peace.

Church Information:

Phone: (814) 662-4201

Interim Pastors: Luann & Robert Yutzy

Phone: Luann: (316) 288-8897 Robert: (717) 271-1184

Email: pastor@springsmc.org
Office Hours: Monday: Day Off

 Tuesday: Luann & Robert
 9:00 a.m. - 12:30 p.m.

 Wednesday: Luann
 9:00 a.m. - 12:30 p.m.

 Thursday: Robert
 9:00 a.m. - 12:30 p.m.

 Friday: Luann & Robert
 9:00 a.m. - 12:30 p.m.

Web address: www.springsmc.org

Secretary: Wendy Brenneman **Email:** office@springsmc.org

Office Hours: Monday & Tuesday 9:00 a.m.-12:30 p.m.

Wednesday

9:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. Thursday: Day Off

Friday 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.

Bulletin: All announcements are due Friday 8:00 a.m.

Springs Mennonite Church is Handicap Accessible

A restroom and elevator are available on the main floor. There is also a restroom located downstairs in the basement. There are also large print song books and hearing devices;

Please ask an usher for assistance with these items.

Board of Elders: Enos Tice (Chair), Melinda Gibson, Don Green,

Phoebe Wiley, Karin Miller

Congregational Chair: Terry Livengood

June 3, 2018 Totals

 S.S. ATTENDANCE
 78

 W.S. ATTENDANCE
 109

 OFFERING
 \$4,742.00

 Volume 63, No.41

MY HEART, IS STEADFAST; **MAKE MUSIC** WITH ALL MY SOUL

PSALM 108:1

Activities This Week

Tues- Daughters of Dorcas, 9:00 a.m. - 3:30 p.m.

Thurs- Women's AM Bible Study, 9:30 a.m.- 11:30 a.m., Communion Service at Goodwill

Communion Service at Goodwill, 10:00 a.m.

Welcoming God Class (last class), 7:00-8:00

Upcoming Activities

June 20- Elders Meeting, 6:30 p.m.

June 24- Communion with foot washing

July 3- Council Meeting, 7:00 p.m.

July 8- VBS Picnic, 4:30 p.m.

July 8-10-Bible School, 6:30 p.m.-8:30 p.m.

Congratulations to Beth Bolden who graduated from the University of Pittsburgh at Johnstown with a Bachelor of Science Degree in Early Childhood Education.

Karin Miller has agreed to finish Rich Yoder's term as Elder and has also agreed to take the Elder position for the next 3 years. Affirmation of Karin will be today during the worship service.

A HYMN SING will be held **today** at 7:00 p.m. at the home of Ruth Miller Yoder. Special guests will be Donn and Daisy Beiler Townsend, and you are invited to join them for an evening of singing and re-connecting. Please bring *Life Songs* #2 if you have one. If you have a song reminding you of Yoder School days, you may bring copies. Everyone is welcome!

Naomi Tice will be heading to England on Wednesday, June 13, to begin her three-year term as a volunteer/trainer in children and youth ministry with Urban Light and Urban Expression. Her mailing address is:

52 Park Ave

Potters Bar, Hertferdshire EN6 5EJ, UK
Her blog is naomisadventures.wordpress.com. Her email address
is ntice06@hotmail.com. Please keep her in your prayers. The
Ministry Support Team: Julia Tice, Janet Bender, Sandy
Brenneman, Melinda Gibson, Phoebe Wiley

This Thursday, June 14 at 10:00 a.m. there will be a Communion Service at Goodwill in the chapel led by Interim Pastors Robert and Luann. This is open to anyone with the hope of being convenient for our members who have not been able to attend Sunday morning worship services at Springs. Please join us!

MCC is providing relief kits and blankets to help the

Guatemala Mennonite Church respond to the needs of people displaced by a volcanic eruption on Sunday, June 3. In addition to prayers, they are inviting you to donate relief kits to the nearest MCC materials resources center or donate to MCC's relief fund.

MY COINS COUNT UPDATE: A deposit of \$284.43 on June 6 brings our total to this point for 2018 to \$2,306.28.

Everyone is invited to a Vacation Bible School picnic on Sunday, July 8th starting at 4:30 p.m. The picnic will include hamburgers and hot dogs. Everyone is invited to bring a side dish to share. If you are interested in helping with the picnic there is a sign-up sheet on the bulletin board in the foyer.

The Community BON-FIRE is postponed until the fall.

Communion with foot washing will be held Sunday, June 24th.

Class #4 will be hosting a free community yard sale sometime in August. If you would like to donate items for the sale, you may put your donations on the gym stage.

Bible School is quickly approaching and we are excited about this year's theme: Peace Lab-Discover God's Way of Peace. If you enjoy interacting with children, this is a great opportunity. A sign-up sheet has been placed on the bulletin board in the foyer. It lists several areas in which you might like to help and includes a place to sign your name.

Bible School will be held July 8-10 (Sun-Tues.) from 6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. for children aged 4 through 5th grade.

We look forward to you partnering with us! Thanks! Feel free to contact the Bible School Committee with any further questions: Angie Piwonka, Christa Dever, Kim Miller